
Notes from the Head Teacher

It was lovely to see so many of you at the coffee and croissants morning 
at drop off today.

A big thank you to the Friends Committee members, Mr Bulbeck and 
their team of helpers for organising our football tournament and dance 
session on Saturday. Thanks also to Simon Jackson and the Scouts for 
keeping us supplied with barbecued sausages and bacon for our rolls, 
and to Caterham Pumas for allowing us to use their facilities. It was a 
wonderful, sunny community event which has been missed during the 
Covid pandemic. It was so good to see families and children mixing and 
enjoying themselves at a school event. 

Attendance Champions – Week 35
1st Place: Year 3 – 95.76%

2nd Place: Year 2 – 95.55%

3rd Place: Year 1 – 94.84%

4th Place: Year  5 – 94.38%

5th Place: Year 4 – 94.2%

6th Place: Year 6 – 94.09%

7th Place: Year R – 92.8%

Reflection

Our theme for collective worship this half term is “Faith”.

“Trust in the Lord with all your heart and do 
not lean on your own understanding; in all your ways 
acknowledge him, and he will make straight your path”

Proverbs 3: 5-6

Ducklings

The children (and staff!) are thoroughly enjoying watching 
the ducklings at school. Please remember they can be 
watched via our live feed every day. The link can be found on 
Google Classroom and on the school Twitter account.

School Uniform Orders
We have been advised by our uniform suppliers , Price & 
Buckland, that the cut-off date for online orders to be 
delivered to your home address in time for September is the 
1st August 2022. If you would like your order to be delivered 
to school before the end of term, the final ordering date is 
26th June.
Price & Buckland are offering free delivery for all orders over 
£80 which are placed between Monday 20th and Sunday 26th

June. The discount will be applied at checkout.

Attendance
Please can I strongly remind you again about not taking holidays during 
term time. Our whole school attendance figure is down by 1.3% from 
last year which can be accounted for by absence due to term time 
holidays. Our external school attendance officer is now making referrals 
to the Local Authority for penalty notices (fines) to be issued.


